
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To: Common Council 
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: 5/21/25 
Subject: Recommendation for Appointment – Elena Levy-Navarro to the Aquatic Center 
Commission 

I am writing to recommend Elena Levy-Navarro for appointment to the newly forming 
Aquatic Center Commission. As a long-standing and active member of the Whitewater 
Aquatic & Fitness Center (WAFC), she has demonstrated a deep and sustained 
commitment to the center’s mission and community. 

Elena has been a member of WAFC for many years and is passionate about both the 
facility and the people who use it. She is excited about the opportunity to work 
collaboratively with others who share her appreciation for WAFC and is eager to help 
shape the commission’s goals and structure from the ground up. 

I recommend to the Council to consider her appointment to the Aquatic Center 
Commission. I am confident she will bring energy, perspective, and a genuine 
commitment to the continued success of WAFC. 

Best- 
 

John S.Weidl, City Manager 
JSW/RLM 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


